
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 
Birchfield Nursery School

No..1

EVENTS

Children in Need 
Friday 17th November

come in any spotty clothing

Thursday 7th December 
Grandparents stay and play

(survey on school spider)

week beginning 11th December
group stay and plays

check events calendar on spider

Tuesday 12th December
5.30

Nativity at Wade Deacon
Tickets on sale Dec 1st

4 per family (no younger siblings)

Friday 15th December
Hayloft Adventure

Thursday 21st December
END OF TERM

morning session ends 11.00
Afternoon and 30 hours 

2.30

WELCOME BACK TO OUR SECOND HALF TERM AT
BIRCHFIELD

 It was wonderful to see all of our Birchfielders return back after
the break. The first week does sometimes mean tears as the days

turn colder and darker and energy levels dip. Please be assured
that if we ever had an overly upset child you would be the first to

know.

This weeks thank you goes to our junk donators!!! Remember your
blue bin never needs to be full as we always need supplies of clean
junk for our craft table. Toiet rolls are OK and small/medium boxes

for children to turn into special treasures!

AUTUMN WALKS

LABELS

This week children have enjoyed their first week learning about
celebrations at home and around the world. We will move onto

focussing on Autumn.

Autumn walks to Victoria Park are always a highlight of our
year. Look out for the message informing you of your groups

date and a way to volunteer if you can

Every day 75 children enter the nursery wearing multiple garments and
carrying multiple pieces of luggage. It is always our aim to return all

children and their property safely. However if items are not labelled it is
like finding the proverbial needle in a haystack!! Please label

EVERYTHING. Shoes are an issue as lots of children have the same style
and size of shoe. Jumpers are identical so MUST be labelled or we

cannot ensure their safe return.

We have had a large number of applications for places
at the nursery next September 2024. We will be closing
applications on January 15th 2024 and prioritising those  

children. if you have family and friends with eligible
children next year please inform them to avoid

disappointment.



Extending vocabulary through focussed activities



Exploring the artwork of Jackson Pollock





This week we have been learning about
celebrations here and around the world.

This week has been a busy one with Guy Fawkes
night, Halloween and Diwali!!!



0 WAS THIS WEEKS NUMBER OF THE WEEK










